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BY E-MAIL 
 
October 12, 2011 
 
Catherine Huneault 
Supervisor – Accounting and Administration 
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 
500 Regent Street 
Sudbury ON  P3E 4P1 
 
 
Dear Ms. Huneault: 
 
Re: Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 

Application for Rates  
Application Board File Number EB-2011-0169 
 

The Board is in receipt of your 2012 IRM3 rate application and your letter dated 
September 29, 2011 where you requested an extension of four weeks to file the 
material supporting the disposition of Account 1562.   
 
The Board will consider your application to be incomplete until such time that the Board 
will receive the material supporting the disposition of Account 1562.  A Notice of 
Application and Letter of Direction will be issued once the application is complete.  If the 
evidence will not be filed within the expected four week period, the Board expects 
Greater Sudbury Hydro to notify the Board and provide an explanation for the delay.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Stephen Vetsis, Analyst at (416) 
544-5182 or e-mail Stephen.Vetsis@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 


